TF/ DPE /36-01 ' dated 14/06/2016

To

The Secretary

Department of Public Enterpnses
Public Enterprises Bhavan ,

305, Block 14, CGO Complex,
Lodi Road, New Delhi 110003

" Respected Sir,

We appre(:late and thank you for your good efforts for the Resolution of setting up of 3rd
PRC for the Executives of PSUs.

This letter is to request you to recall the earlier decisions regarding issuing guidelines
for Bilateral Negotiations with the Unionised Workers. The 7th Round guidelines were
issued well before the Resolution of 2nd PRC.

Unfortunately guidelines for 8th Round is yet to be issued, even after issuance of 3rd
PRC Resolution and even after 10 years periodicity. The earlier guidelines issued
regarding periodicity that it may be even less than 10 years are also not taken care of
This causes heartburns amongst the Unlonlzed Workers.

Kindly address the issue at the earliest so that all the concerned ministries will give their
" nod to the respective PSUs to constitute Bilateral wage Negotiating Committee.

Yours Sincerely,

(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary.
Copy to: - (i) Shri J.S. Deepak, Secretary, DoT, Sanchar Bhawan, New Delhi-1 |

(i)Shri.AnupamShrivastava, CMD BSNL, New Delhi-1



